
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Restricted access to parts of  
Mt Buffalo National Park – April and May 2021 

Parks Victoria will be undertaking an aerial shooting program, 
targeting deer, in parts of Mt Buffalo National Park (see map below) 
from 29th March to 1st April and from 24th May to 28th May. 

The aerial shooting area will be closed to all visitors and vehicles 
during this time to ensure your safety. 

For further information, contact 13 1963 or visit parks.vic.gov.au 


